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Dear Parents, Carers, Residents of Scotlands Road, 

We are the Belvoirdale School Council. We are nine members strong and we represent 

the voices of our friends in each class across the school; that’s over 308 children! 

We all agree that over the last four weeks, we have felt safer and happier because there 

have been no dirty cars in the road outside our school. 

The children of Belvoirdale are smiling before and after school because we know that we 

can walk down the road and it is safe.  We can talk to our friends and taste the cleaner air 

because there is less pollution.   

It is peaceful and we want it to stay this way but we need your help. 

Our teachers have said that the School Streets Campaign is stopping. This means that the 

cars will come back and children we will not be safe again. We want to carry on closing 

the road at the start and at the end of the day, so we are asking for volunteers to stand 

with the signs and bright jackets that we have at school. If lots of people volunteer, Mr 

Dax, our headteacher, says that he can make a special list that tells people which time and 

which day they have to help. 

Please can you speak to Mr Dax so he can make a list. 

Thank you. 
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